
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we draw towards end of week one of our online learning program, we would like to
thank you for embracing this innovation. This program is designed to be interactive,
meaning that your feedback will be appreciated and will be used in improving the
program. Kindly take note of the following

 The online platform allows a lot of flexibility on when and how to study. However,
we will post timetables that should at least guide leaners on how to structure
their studies.

 Some of the work can be submitted and marked online, while some can be
attached as pdf documents or screenshots and be sent to the teachers via email,
WhatsApp, or can be delivered at school from 7:30 to 13:00 hrs. teachers email
addresses will be sent to you soon.

 All learners irrespective of when they join will start from week 1 and the payment
starts from that same period.

We encourage all our students to participate in the program and kindly be reminded that
the fee for the program is MK 20,000 payable through the bank, airtel money, Mpamba
and bank transfer.

ENJOY THE LESSONS AND GOOD LUCK!

Yours faithfully

Makuta D. (Headmster)


